
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Re: Trim Road Phase 01 – Notice of Major Road Works  
 
 
 
17th July 2023 
 
Dear Stakeholder, 
 
I wish to inform you that John Cradock Ltd will be undertaking major roadworks from 
Monday 24th July for 6 weeks on R161 Navan to Trim Road. To facilitate these works 
the R161 will be reduced to a one-way system.  Please see attached for the traffic 
management plan for these works to show lane closure and diversion route. 
 
The lane closure will commence at the junction of Carriage Road and the R161 and 
finish at the Beechmount Shopping Centre junction. This is to facilitate the upgrade 
of existing drainage system. We would like to apologise in advance for any 
inconvenience the works may cause.   
 
For further information regarding the works please email 
patricksheehan@johncradock.ie or contact the Project Team at our site office 
located on R161 Navan Co. Meath adjacent to Local Fuels Depo.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
JCL Project Team 
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